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Hello Manzanita Families, 
 

Thank you for all of your support during the start of this crazy 
school year.  It is exciting to be working with our students and 
families again, the abrupt ending last March was difficult for eve-
ryone.  We miss the daily interactions with our Manzanita com-
munity. Currently our K-3 learners are onsite with 4th and 5th 
grade students learning with their teacher in comprehensive dis-
tance learning. This year brought many changes with technology 
challenges for the distance learning and virtual classroom set-
ting,  a campus closed to visitors, social distancing and wearing 
of a face mask. Your students have been amazing embracing 
the new normal at school. Thank you for the positive approach 
that helps influence their attitude. Also a huge shout out to the 
Manzanita staff who are working very hard to make the best of 
the new learning requirements. This isn’t what any of us asked 
for, yet it is where we are, working together we will build success 
for an amazing school year. We are in this together, even if we 
are 6 paws apart! 
All of the Ready School, Safe Learner guidelines are posted on 
the district website if you want more information about the return 
to school requirements and protocols.  
Please contact me, my amazing office staff or your fabulous 
classroom teacher  if you have any questions or are in need of 
any support. We are always here to help. 
Stay Safe! 
 
Renee Hults 

Proud Manzanita Principal 

As fall approaches and 
weather becomes cold-
er, please make sure 
your child wears a jack-
et or sweatshirt for 
those chilly morning 

recesses.  As the day 
warms and students 
take off their jackets, 
they are often forgot-

ten on the playground.  
Please make sure the 
student’s name is on 

their clothing.   

 
Education of all Disabled Children/Young Adults 

Public Law 105.17 know as I.D.E.A. (Individualized Disability Education Act) 
requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate education to 

all disabled children/young adults from birth to age 21.  Three Rivers 
School District requests the identification of any disabled children/young 
adults between the ages of birth to 21, who are not enrolled or currently 
being served by the district school.  If you know of any  disabled children/
young adults between the ages of birth to 21 who are not receiving educa-
tion services, please call the Special Education Department of Three Rivers 

School District.  
 541-862-3111  

Manzanita Elementary~ 310 San Francisco St ~ 541-479-6433 

Reminder : This 

school year students 

only attend Monday – 

Thursday, 7:20-2:25. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10cmm8BwXm9T1tlqdpNlGYNluDcLIK_AoyG1FWXjaWoA/edit


10 
   Evening Conferences 

11 Veterans Day No School 

12 Evening Conferences 

13 AM conferences–No School    

25

& 

26 

Thanksgiving  

No School 

 
A great way to stay in touch with your child’s 

teacher is through email.   
All Three Rivers employees use the same  

e-mail format  
first name.last name@threerivers.k12.or.us 

You can also find email links to each teacher on 
our Manzanita web page @ https://
sites.google.com/threerivers.k12.or.us/manzanita-
elementary-school/classrooms 

Here are the first and last names of our teachers  
in email format: 

natalie.buelte 
barbara.busch 
jaime.catlett 
lori.chamberlain 
corin.comunale 
kelli.cowie 
amanda.davey 
Vicki.distefano 
johnna.gill 
syliva.saporta 

laura.gill 
tim.mohr 
jessica.queener 
cassie.tiefenauer 
amanda.crowl 
heather.wolter 
angela.wildeackerman 
rachell.woodall 
dwaina.woolfolk 

Coming Soon 
November 
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